Lancaster Gate will be opening again for meetings and events on Monday 27 July

Tom O'Connell July 10, 2020



We are delighted to announce that Lancaster Gate will be opening again for meetings and events from Monday 27th July.

Naturally there will be restrictions and capacity limits per room and your safety while in the building will be paramount. Social distancing will have to be maintained, while hand sanitisers and face masks will be available for your use.

We will start to take room bookings from Monday 13th July at hq@ffwpu.org.uk.

Warm regards,

Tom O'Connell, General Affairs